
                                                                    
 

 

 IT Resources at the Festival 
 

Presentations: 

 Presentations. All lecture halls and session rooms are equipped with a PC and 

laser canon (beamer). All you need is a USB or CD.  

o Before your presentation session starts, please check with the session 

chairperson to add your PowerPoint etc. to the computer’s desktop.  

o You can also run your presentation directly from your USB, but 

sometimes the computer must be rebooted in order to find the memory 

stick, and that wastes valuable session time. 

 Your own computer. You can also use your own PC or Mac for the 

presentation.  

o Mac users, please note that you will need the appropriate Mac adaptor 

for the standard RGB 15-pin input from your Mac to the beamer.  

 Internet access. The session room PC has access to the Internet; to get your 

PC onto the net during your presentation, use a wifi connection. 

 Power (220v, 50-60 cycles) is available from (northern European- or 

Europlug) outlets along the windows in the session rooms; the plenary rooms 

are very poorly equipped for power outlets, and you’ll need to use a battery.  

 

Wireless connections (there are several options): 
 Eduroam at SU is freely available to scholars and students at all European 

universities that have implemented it—to use it, you should preconfigure your 

laptop and activate it at your home university before coming to the Festival. 

See http://www.eduroam.org/ for information and safe log-ins. Be warned, 

however, that it apparently still doesn’t always work! 

 Guest log-ins. We can provide you with a guest log-in, but make sure that 

your laptop is patched up-to-date! 

 Commercial wifi is available throughout the Stockholm region, but make sure 

you have an international connection for your service. 

 

E-mail: 

 Hotels: Most Stockholm hotels now provide an Internet connection, but you 

may be charged a fee. Check with your hotel ahead of time. 

 Wireless services are the best bet, and are always available at SU. 

 Dept. PCs are available in a crisis, but please do not count on using them. 

 

Please address all IT-related queries to David.Minugh@english.su.se. 
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